CONNECTING PEOPLE
& STRATEGIES TO DRIVE
MAINE'S ECONOMY
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March 13, 2024

Barry Tibbetts

Town of Windham

8 School Rd

Windham, ME 04062-4807

Dear Barry:

On behalf of MDF staff and our Board of directors, welcome to MDF Membership for 2024! Your
gift of $300 was received on March 13, 2024.* Members support everything we do and we are
delighted to count Town of Windham among them!

For 45 years MDF has been working statewide to lead nonpartisan economic and community
development efforts. Membership has always been critical to remaining independent,
entrepreneurial, and impactful. We will continue to bring people and purpose together to build
a more inclusive, sustainable Maine economy and strengthen our communities.

Prepared with research and data, we are ready to work with our partners around Maine to keep
improving our economy and communities. Thank you for being a member and for sharing our
commitment to Maine’s people, businesses and communities.

Sincerely, / \
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Lrlel)Sydnor

Development Director

EIN #01-0355563
*No goods or services were exchanged for this gift.
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